
Walter Williams - Petition 1622

From: David Ryzyi <DRyzyi@manniksmithgroup.com>
To: Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date: 3/13/2019 10:12 AM
Subject: Petition 1622
Cc: "DohertyRi@detroitmi.gov" <DohertyRi@detroitmi.gov>

Walter:

Relative to petition 1622 for the West Village Green Alley to be converted to an easement we would like to 
cancel the petition. Our original and current intent is to maintain a public alley open to the public after 
construction. 

In order to allow for the alley to be converted to a Green Alley, the storm water detention is planned to be 
detained within the alley ROW. This can be accomplished by issuing an encroachment permit or a utility 
easement to the permit holder. 

Thank you,

David A. Ryzyi, P.E.
Director
Oil & Gas Infrastructure Engineering

DRyzyi@Manniksmithgroup.com
734­790­0645

The Mannik & Smith Group Inc.
65 Cadillac Square
Suite 3311
Detroit, MI  48226

CONFIDENTIALITY	NOTICEThe	information	contained	in	this	communication	and	its	attachment(s)	is	intended	only	for	the	use	of	the	individual	to	whom	it	is	addressed	and	may	contain	information	that	is	privileged,	confidential	or	exempt	from	disclosure.	If	the	reader	of	this	message	is	not	the	intended	recipient,	you	are	hereby	notified	that	any	dissemination,	distribution	or	copying	of	this	communication	is	prohibited.	If	you	have	received	this	communication	in	error,	please	notify	postmaster@manniksmithgroup.com	and	delete	the	communication	without	retaining	any	copies.	Thank	you.
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